
 

VOTER REQUIREMENTS 

FOR THE CUPE 543 BY-ELECTION 

 

Don’t delay!  To be eligible to vote in the May 19, 2021 By-Election, 

individuals must have been sworn in and be a member in good standing of 
CUPE Local 543.  There are only two opportunities between now and 

Voting Day to be sworn in. 
 

Upcoming CUPE 543 Swearing 

In Opportunities: 

 General Membership Meeting on 

Wednesday, April 21, 2021  
 

 

 A special meeting that will be held 

on Thursday, May 13, 2021  

 

Questions regarding the swearing in process can be e-mailed to 

vote@cupe543.ca. 
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